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In consideration of the extremely hazardous conditions which I was
exposed to due to this malfunction, I can only say that It is very
fortunate that both my friend and I are experienced hunters, having
hunted all over the world for many, many years. At no time have I
or my gunsmith been alerted to this problem potentially occurring in
the BDL 700 actions and I feel that because of the neglect of your

company I am due the reimbursement of the costs of my failed hunting
trip.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Albert B. Fa
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